From: Monika
Sent: 30 July 2021 15:07
To: Planning Planning

Subject: Re: Planning application 2021/3018/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Attention of Ewan Campbell -Planning Officer/Case Officer

Dear Mr Campbell,

I am writing on behalf of NHG residents at 2-4 Shoot Up Hill,NW23QN and the residents from surrounding areas. We have recently received letters from NHG informing of their development plans and submission for approval to Camden Council. Those plans are to build 4 storey house in our back garden. NHG are proudly advertising in their leaflets how "green" and environmentally friendly they are how community focused and orientated they are and how they want to improve green spaces for residents to have better quality of life especially in this difficult times. Sadly this seems to represent words only when considering their future development plans. Those plans involve taking over our back garden that is shared by three families and is part of our tenancy agreement. Building in such close proximity would be invasive to our privacy and would block our already limited access to daylight.The plan also include extraction of five huge trees that grown within this known to be a conservation area for over 100 years. It is an oasis for all surrounding residents and the variety of wildlife that made it their home over many years. Loosing it would have massive impact on the quality of air in this hugely polluted area not to mention the impact on the wildlife that thriving there. We are located next to a very busy high road and adequately a very busy train railways. We are deeply shocked and disappointed about NHG development plans and would like you to consider our voice of disapproval when making your final decision.What we would like to see is a project to develop a community space, somewhere for everyone to come, enjoy and relax as opposed to another concrete structure build for profit with wealthy developers in mind.

Yours sincerely;

Monika Dura Diane Wells Feden Yakar Esma Yakar And neighbouring families

Sent from my iPhone